
Easton Valley School District 

Dear Kindergarten Parents/Guardians, 

  

 To ensure our students have a healthy start, there are certain Health requirements that must be 

met before your child starts the school year. Listed below are those requirements. Please return the 

completed forms before the start of school in August. You can drop them off at the elementary office 

anytime.  

School Physical Exam completed by a physician: Recommended 

 Preschool physical exam is accepted from last year if current 

Up to date immunization record: Required 

 Boosters are needed after age 5 or before entering Kindergarten. If there are medical reasons or 

religious beliefs for not receiving immunizations, the appropriate certificate of exemption must be 

completed.  

Vision Screening: Required 

 The certificate needs to be completed, signed and dated for proof of screening. The vision 

screening can be performed by your child’s medical physician or an eye physician. 

Lead Screening: Required 

 All children entering Kindergarten must have a lead blood screening completed around 6mo-4 

years old. Proof of this screening can be obtained from your child’s medical physician.  

Dental Screening: Required 

 Iowa law requires this between ages 3 years old and Kindergarten enrollment. Your child’s 

dentist needs to complete the exam, sign, and date the dental certificate. PreK I-smile screenings would 

fill this requirement if your child participated in screening.  

Health History: Recommended 

  

 We have enclosed the forms needed. Please complete and return to the elementary school 

office. All forms MUST BE RETURNED before your child attends school this fall. 

 If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to call or email. 

Amy Roling amy.roling@eastonvalleycsd.com 

Kelli Sieverding kelli.sieverding@eastonvalleycsd.com 

563-682-7131 ext 3043 

Easton Valley School District, School Nurse 
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